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The Miriam Hospital 
Foundation 

Lifespan. Delivering health with care. 
PO Box H 

Providence, RI 02901 

Tel 401 793-2004 

Fax 401 793-7587 

October 17, 2017 

Ms. Laurie Given 
The Golfing Friends of Licia Langford 
70 Robincrest Court 
Seekonk, !vL-\ 02771 

Dear Ms. Given: 

I can't begin to thank you enough for your recent support for The Miriam Hospital. In making 
this gift you are not only supporting a healthy future for the community, you are recognizing in 
memory of Licia C. Langford in a very special way. 

The Miriam is dedicated to providing excellent patient care. Throughout the years, it has been the 
ongoing philanthropy of our supporters that has allowed us to continuously provide the highest 
quality patient care from our staff, leadership, physicians, and our Magnet Award-wining nurses. 
You, our donors, have contributed to enhancing our hospital by providing funding for research, 
state cf the art equipment, world renowned doctors, and many programs and services. 

We are honored to inform Jamie Langford of your thoughtful gesture. Piease find enclosed an 
additional envelope should you wish to recognize another family member or friend in the future. 

If you would like to see for yourself the impact that your gift has on all areas of the hospital 
please contact Dawn Howard in The Miriam Hospital Foundation office at 40 I-793-2004 or 
dhoward@lifespan.org to schedule a tour. Please also call us if you have any questions about your 
gift or the hospital in general. 

Thank you again for your ge:1erosity and caring. 

S111cerely, 

�s�
President 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE MIRIAM HOSPITAL IN YOUR ESTATE PLANS. •


